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Upcoming Events    

 

Oct. 16 - Hot Lunch 

Oct. 23 - End of 1st Quarter 

Oct. 27 - CEA Meeting - 6:00 PM 

Oct. 29 & 30 - NO SCHOOL 

Nov. 5 - Parent/Teacher Conferences 3:00-8:00 pm 

 

Fire Extinguishers 

Today, Wednesday, October 14, Mr. Michael Fisher from Johnston Controls, presented                     

the children of our school with a fire extinguisher for each child. This donation was                             

done on behalf of the DeCoursin/Schroeder family who lost 4 family members in a                           

house fire this past January. October is Fire Prevention Month and this is a timely                             

reminder of how important it is to discuss fire safety in the home. Parents who are                               

picking up their children after school may take the extinguishers home with them.                         

Those who ride the bus, please make arrangements with the school secretary to collect                           

your child’s extinguisher. 



 

 

 

Hot Lunch 

This week’s hot lunch will be hot dogs with Mac and Cheese, provided by the Keske                               

family. The cost is $2.00 per person. Thank you to everyone who has signed up to serve                                 

hot lunch this year.   

 

Caramel Apple Day   

A huge thank you to our CEA moms who organised, dipped and packaged the caramel                             

apples last week on Friday. They were delicious!!  

 

 

Mission Offering     

Our mission offering for 1st semester is going to the WELS India                       

Children’s Homes and Schools. Mission offerings are collected on                 

Friday as the children go to chapel in church. Last week we                       

collected ​$33.90​, bringing our total semester offering to               

$285.02​. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts!   

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on                                     

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God. 

 

 

Box Tops 

Just a reminder that we are participating in Box Tops for Education this year. It has                               

been made much easier by using the Box Top Mobile App where you can scan your                               

receipts. If you still have some valid traditional box tops you can send them to school                               

by tomorrow,​ October 15​.   

 

CEA Meeting Reminder 

Tuesday, October 27 at 6:00 PM will be the next CEA meeting. Elections will be held for                                 

the positions of President, Treasurer, and Secretary. Parents, please consider                   

volunteering your time by running for one of these positions. Please contact your                         

child’s teacher if you are willing to serve.   


